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Club Méditerranée was informed on February 15th 2010 that Nippon Life had reduced its 
interest in the Company following a change in its investment policy. 
 
As of 31 October 2009, Nippon Life held a total of 769,731 shares in Club Méditerranée, 
representing 2.72% of its capital. As of 31 January 2010, Nippon Life held 422,832 shares, 
representing 1.48 %. As of 12 February 2010, Nippon Life held 122,832 actions shares, 
representing 0.43 %. 
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